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October 13, 2021 

Julie Castaneda 
Pima County Clerk of the Board 
130 W. Congress, 5th Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 

Re: Cancellation of Flowing Wells. Irrigation District 2021 Annual Election 

DearMs. Castaneda: 

I am writing on behalf of Flowing Wells Irrigation District (District) to request the 
cancellation of its November 9, 2021 annual election. The District has one position on the Board 
of Directors to be filled at the November 9, 2021 election. Only one nomination petition has been 
filed or write-in affidavits for this position. 

AR.S. 16-410 allows thatif the riumber of persons who file nomination petitions plus the 
number of persons who file write-in affidavits is less than or equal to the number of positions to 
be filled for a water district election, the Board of Supervisors may cancel the election and appoint 
the person or persons to fill the position for the term of office for which the candidate was 
nominated. 

Therefore, it is respectfully recommended canceling the District's uncontested November 
9, 2021 election and appoint Eric Anderson to serve a three-year term; effective January 1, 2022. 
If you need further information, please contact me. Thank you. 

Regards, 

P/Mffi tjtttttf 
Mary Bauer 
Executive Administrator 

3901 North Fairview 
Tucson, Arizona 85705 

tel: 520-887--4192 
fax: 520-293-6532 


